
 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 22, 2016 

  

 

 

Dear valued stakeholder: 

 

Thank you for your work and advocacy on behalf of the people of California to fix our roads. 

While there will not be a lame-duck session of the Legislature to approve a transportation 

funding deal in 2016, our work on this critical issue continues.  

 

The Administration, Assembly and Senate are all committed to tackling this issue early in the 

new year to address our critical infrastructure and transportation needs – and we’ll need your 

continued support.  

 

Let’s get it done! 

 

 

 

 

Governor Edmund G. Brown Jr. 

 

  

 

  

Senate President pro Tempore Kevin de León  

 

 

  

  

Assembly Speaker Anthony Rendon 


